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  MILLIS MIDDLE SCHOOL 

245 Plain Street, Millis, MA 02054 

 
September 3, 2019 
 
Dear Middle School Parents, 
 
At times during the year, local newspapers or publications may write stories about student events. This 
may include photographing assemblies, classroom activities, and students and/or interviewing children. 
Student photos and work may be posted on our website or the school/district social media accounts such 
as Twitter/Facebook/Instagram (student names are not included). The TV Production Studio also posts 
videos created by students to highlight what is happening in our school and classrooms.  
 
We understand that some parents may not wish their child to be included in photographs and videos, and 
that some children may not be comfortable with this as well. 
 
If you ​do not want ​your child’s photo to appear in any print publication, video, or on any social media site 
please print and sign this form or send a note or email to the Middle School Office as soon as possible. If 
you would like a paper copy, please contact the office. 
 
If you have no concern about having your child photographed or videotaped for school purposes, 
then no signature or action is necessary. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maureen Knowlton 
Principal 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I ​do not ​want my child, ______________________________________, to have his/her picture appear in 
print, video, or digital media during the 2019-20 school year. 
 
 
Student’s Grade_______ 
 
Parent’s Signature ___________________________________________________ 
 
Date________________________ 
 
 

Small School, Big Family 
 

The Millis Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, age, gender identity,  
religion, national origin, sexual orientation, disability or homelessness. 


